STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-071144

September 21, 2007

- Stephanie Kreshel

Acting Standards and Compliance Manager
Puget Sound Energy

PO Box 90868 MS: XRD-LL

Bellevue, Washington 98009-0868

Dear Ms. Kreshel:

Subject: 2007 Specialized Inspectien, Public Awareness Program review

Thank you for your letter dated J uly 13, 2007, addressing the findings of our inspection of Puget
Sound Energy’s Public Awareness Program We accept PSE’s revised Public Awareness
Program and look forward to reviewing your Public Relations Managers annual review during
our standard inspections. Docket PG-071144 will be closed as of September 21, 2007

Please note that the baseline messages for Natural Gas Transmission/Storage Facilities list safety
of Distribution Systems. It would be better if baseline messages addressed the reliability of Gas
Transmission Lines, Propane Storage Facilities, Liquefied Natural Gas F ac111t1es and Gas
Storage Facilities.

A follow-up field inspection of your Pubhc Awareness Program will be scheduled at a future
. date. :

We thank PSE personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection. If we may
be of further assistance or if you have any questions, please contact Lex Vinsel at
(360) 664-1319.

Carole J. Washb
Executive Secretary
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